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Principals Message 

I hope you are all ready for a great Presentation Day tomorrow under the Big Top!  

Please ensure you follow our COVID plan; everyone to sign in and sanitise your hands before 

taking your seats, remain seated and no mingling, babies and toddlers are not to sit with the 

school children - they must remain with their parents and when presentation is over you must 

leave. These are the restrictions placed on us by the Department of Health and the 

Department of Education. Our aim is to ensure everyone remains safe and healthy. If you are 

experiencing any cold or flu like symptoms, please remain at home and DON”T attend the 

presentation. 

Children in both classes have been rehearsing their items this week in readiness for Friday.  

Report Cards will be going home Friday afternoon. If you are taking your child/ren after the 

Presentation please sign them out with their teacher and collect their report card. 

3-6 camp is happening next week, the children and teachers are all very excited and can’t wait 

to go. There have been many discussions around planning and expectations for the 3 days. 

Hope you have all checked you have everything that is on the Packing List. If you need another 

Packing List, please let me know!           

 

Toni Pullen 

Relieving Principal 

We Ask, We Seek, We Learn 
 

 
 

 

Thought of the Week 

 

mailto:coopernook-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au


  
 
 

Coopernook Public School, Macquarie Street, Coopernook, NSW, 2426 
P: 02 6556 3162 
E: coopernook-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au    https://www.coopernook-p.schools.nsw.gov.au 

 

COOPERNOOK Public School 
Newsletter Term 4 Week 9 
Thursday 10 December 2020 

3-6 Reindeer Directed drawings 
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What’s on at CPS 

 

 

 

 

 
 

2020 Term 4 

Week 9  

Friday 11th December Presentation Day- On the school oval  9am 

Week 10  

Mon 14 Dec to Wed 16 

Dec 

Yrs 3-6 Camp   

Wed 16 Dec Last day of Term 4 for students 
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Presentation Day Uniform 
Students are to wear FULL school uniform tomorrow- yellow  school shirt, 

navy shorts/skorts and black school shoes (if possible). Not sports uniform 

 

P & C Raffle 
On Wednesday the P & C Christmas Raffle was drawn. There was 24 prizes drawn on the 

day. It was a fantastic effort on behalf of all those who supported the P & C. Over $500 was 

raised. Thank you to all who bought tickets and congratulations to the winners.  

 

 
 

The Lucky Winners 

1st Prize- M Anthony (Eden), 2nd Prize- Tahnee-Jane (Nan), 3rd Prize- Kathy Green,

  

Tahnee-Jane, Luke Miller, Elisha May, Emma Brown, Mandy Pearson, James Kidd, 

Len Richards, Post Office, Angela New, Ashley Dennes, George Casta, Val Yarnold, 

Mrs Gilchrist, James Kidd, Karina, Maddie Elliot, Kaise, Wade Elliot, Jill c/o Mrs G, 

Liz- Karinas mum, James Kidd. 
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Delilah and Charlee Thorpe, have 

participated in The Dymocks Book Bonus 

program this year (alongside the Premiers 

Reading Challenge). Thanks to their 

fundraising efforts, our school has 

received $105 worth of new books for the 

library. Congratulations and thank you 

Delilah and Charlee! 
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